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October 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
Year 10 Parent Information Evening 
 
You are invited to attend our Year 10 Parent Information Evening on Tuesday 19th October 2021 from 6.30pm 
to 7.30pm in Oak Hall.  We are pleased to return to ‘in person’ information evenings of this nature this year 
but will ensure that the resources are available on the school website for those who do not wish to attend in 
person.  The intention of this evening is to provide you with valuable information about the journey your 
child is following in Year 10. During the evening we will cover:  
 

 Information relating to assessments 

 Key information about supporting your child in the core subject areas of English, Maths, Science 
and MFL 

 Revision and further academic support 
 
This information will also be shared with students in lessons or during tutor time. 
 
Over the course of the year, we will continue to keep students informed of important dates. Previous 
feedback has indicated that parents would like to attend an evening such as this in order to be able to fully 
support their child.  There will also be a similar information evening held at the beginning of year 11.  Please 
note that this is a parent information evening and that students should not attend. 
 
The session will start promptly at 6.30 pm. If you would like to attend, please complete the attached MS Form  
here by 9am on Monday 18th October.  If you would like to post a question in advance, there is space to do 
this on the form. 
 
Thank you in advance of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr W Davison 
College Leader 
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